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Will O’Rielly 

 St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  

10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 

3400 

PO Box 212, Horsham, 3402 

Ph: 5382 1155 

St Patrick’s  Nhill,  

35 Leahy Street, Nhill. 

Contact Ann Munro—Ph 5392 9272 

St Patrick's Primary School.  

Principal, Kathryn Bendall,  

Ph 5391 1575 

Feast of The Epiphany  

of our Lord 

Sunday, January 7 2018 
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LLA 

J Gurry I Dart &  

K Clohesy 

A Munro  ———–- J Millington R Weir M Millington 

Jan 14 
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C Kennedy K Bendall & 

D Munro 

L Grayling ————- J Millington J Kennedy M Millington 

Jan 21 

MASS 

I Dart —————- K Clohesy M Jones J Millington E Cameron M Millington 

Jan 28 

LLA 

K Bendall M Millington & 

L Fraser 

N Grayling ————- J Millington J Millington M Millington 

Collections 

PGP[4 weeks]   $550.00 

Presbytery [4 wks]  $353.00 

Christmas Collection  $240.00 

Bishop’s Christmas Appeal  $185.00 

Thank you for your generosity over the  

Christmas Season.  

Sick 

Fr Peter Hudson 

Una Bartlett 

Fred Webb 

Child Safety Standards :  

We have a Child Safety Policy in 

this Parish  to ensure the safety 

and wellbeing of children in our 

care.  

A Child Safety Code of Conduct 

has been adopted for all who 

work with  children in this Parish.  

January Mass Times 

Sunday, Jan 14: LLA at 10am 

Sunday, Jan 21: MASS at 5pm 

Please note change of Mass 

time for this weekend 

Sunday, Jan 28: LLA at 10am 

From Fr Peter  

I wish you my prayerful best wishes, daily prayers and 

seek God’s blessings upon you all for a very happy and 

peace filled 2018. I am spending a few days at Barwon 

Heads with Marie, Angela (my sisters) and Angela’s 4 

children and their families.  

I am going well in my recovery and going on some lovely 

walks along the beach and Barwon River. I will go to  

Nazareth House in Ballarat later this week and do my 

cardio rehabilitation at St John of God.    

I will return, please God, to Horsham on January 24th.  

Thank you for your prayers and best wishes, I appreciate 

them. I enjoyed my reunion with 11 of my 12 ordination 

class last Thursday, 3 are now retired and the rest of us 

keep our ministry active in Parish life. You will be in my 

Masses and prayers in 2018.  

Fr Peter  


